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DECISION ON GLO'STER GAME TOMORROW

Wasps'  pitch  at  Sudbury,  where  Gloucester  are  due  to  play  on
Saturday, was covered by frozen snow to a depth of four to five inches
today.

Nevil  Compton,  Wasps'  team secretary, said today: "I  cannot see
any hope at all of the match being played, but a formal decision will be
left until tomorrow."

RU STATEMENT ON CARDIFF INTERNATIONAL

Mr.  R.  E.  Prescott,  secretary  of  the  Rugby  Football  Union,
today issued the following statement: "With the information available,
the Rugby Football  Union have reasonable confidence that the Wales
v. England game will be played on Saturday."
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